
Walking and Marching Quiz 
 

 
1. Name the 2014 Film staring Helen Mirren, Om Puri and Manish Dayal, where The Kadam 

family leaves India for France where they open a restaurant directly across the road from 
Madame Mallory's Michelin-starred eatery.        
 

2. What name is given to the implement which usually consists of two pieces of wood, hinged at 
the top, and tapering towards the bottom; carried by warrant officers and NCO officer drill 
instructors in the British and Commonwealth armed forces as a symbol of authority and as an 
aid to military drill?        
 

3. A song and also the name of a film: the biography of country music legend Johnny Cash's life, 
from his early days on an Arkansas cotton farm to his rise to fame with Sun Records in 
Memphis         

 
4. The Jarrow March of 5th–31st October 1936, where around 200 men (or "Crusaders") marched 

from Jarrow to London, requesting the re-establishment of industry in the town following the 
closure in 1934 of its main employer, Palmer's shipyard. Who was the Prime Minister at this 
time?             

 
5. A year earlier; what was the name of the military retreat undertaken by the Red Army of the 

Communist Party of China, the forerunner of the People's Liberation Army, to evade the pursuit 
of the Kuomintang army.       

 
6. What name is given to a 182-mile unofficial and mostly un-signposted long-distance footpath 

from St Bees to Robin Hoods Bay: Devised by Alfred Wainwright, it passes through the Lake 
District, the Yorkshire Dales, and the North York Moors.    
 

 
7. What is the name of Nelson Mandela’s autobiography; it profiles his early life, coming of age, 

education and 27 years in prison. Under the apartheid government, he was regarded as a 
terrorist and jailed for his role as a leader of the then-outlawed ANC.   
          
 

8. Give the name of this American Civil War campaign in 1864, by the Union Army. It began with 
troops leaving the captured city of Atlanta on November 15th and ended with the capture of the 
port of Savannah on December 21st. They followed a "scorched earth" policy, destroying 
military targets as well as industry, infrastructure, and civilian property, disrupting the 
Confederacy's economy and transportation networks.   
             
 

9. Marking the centenary of the Leicestershire Footpath Association in 1987 members devised a 
walk of 100 miles around Leicestershire. Linking field paths, green lanes and bridleways the 
route visits some of the best loved locations around the county including, Foxton Locks, 
Bosworth Battlefield, and Burrough Hill.  What is this walk called?   
            
 

10. During the Falklands War, after disembarking from ships on 21 May 1982, Royal Marines and 
members of the 2nd Para’s yomped with their equipment across the island, covering 56 miles in 
three days carrying 80-pound loads. They were supposed to be transported by helicopters, but 
after the Atlantic Conveyor, which carried the helicopters, was sunk the soldiers had to march 
on land. Where did they land and then yomp to?      


